
St. Gregory’s Catholic High School 

 
Computing Year 6 Transition Activity 

 

Introduction 

Hello!  We are looking forward to welcoming you into St Gregory’s Catholic High 

School Computing Department as soon as we are able to do so.  Unfortunately 

you have not been able to come and join us for your ‘taster day’ session that 

was scheduled to take place.  Therefore we have put together a short activity 

that we would like you to complete and bring with you to your first Computing 

lesson. 

 

Task 

If you have access to Microsoft PowerPoint then you can complete the following 

task using this software application.  If you do not have access to Microsoft 

PowerPoint this task can be done using plain paper and can be designed in a 

‘storyboard’ fashion. 

We would like you to design a PowerPoint presentation called ‘All about me & 

E-safety’.  You should use the following slide structure: - 

 

Slide 1 – Title slide, this should include the name of your presentation, your 

name and suitable images to introduce the theme of the presentation. 

Slide 2, 3 and 4 – you should use these 3 slides to give details about yourself, for 

example, name, age, height, eye colour, hair colour, how many people are in 



your family/who you live with, any pets you may have, where you live, hobbies, 

interests, likes and dislikes, team that you support or play for, talents that you 

have, your favourite places to visit etc.  Essentially using these 3 slides to tell us 

about yourself. 

Slide 5 & 6 – ‘E-Safety’, you should use these 2 slides to explain what actions 

that you take to stay safe when online and when using electronic devices.  You 

could list your ‘Top tips’, advice that you would give to others about how to stay 

safe when online.  You can mention what actions you would take if you did have 

a problem when online.  You can mention social media, posting online, gaming, 

protecting your devices from viruses etc. 

 

Once complete, if you have completed this task electronically please save it and 

then when you do come into school you may bring it in on a pen drive.  If you do 

not have a pen drive we will show you how to send it into school during your 

first lesson.  If you have completed the task as a paper based activity then please 

bring your work in with you. 

 

We hope that you enjoy completing this activity and look forward to seeing your 

work here at school.  Enjoy your summer holiday and we hope to see you all 

soon. 

 

The Computing Department. 

 

 

 


